THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO

MEMORANDUM

DATE: July 15, 2013

TO: Honorable Council President Todd Gloria and Members of the City Council

FROM:  Mayor Bob Filnd 78—

SUBJECT: Operational Changes

I have made the following staffing changes in the Office of the Mayor:

Tony Buckles — Chief of Staff

Lee Burdick — Deputy Chief of Staff

Willie Blair — Assistant to the Chief of Staff
Nelson Hernandez — Director of Policy

With regard to the City’s Operations, I have also made the following appointments:

Walt Ekard —Interim Chief Operating Officer
Scott Chadwick — Assistant Chief Operating Officer
Judy Von Kalinowski — Human Resources Director

In addition, and consistent with my authority under San Diego City Charter, Article V, section
28, I am delegating authority to appropriate personnel, the ability to request and authorize all

contracts and other related documents as appropriate.

These actions are intended to strengthen the City’s operations and maintain the core mission of

the City, which is to provide services to the citizens of San Diego.

cc:
Jan Goldsmith, City Attorney
Andrea Tevlin, IBA

Liz Maland, City Clerk



